

## You're Invited!

## 2016 PNMC Annual Meeting on June 23-25 At Zion Mennonite Church, Hubbard, Oregon

Zion's staff, Mathew Swora, Jana Gingerich, and Jodi Hansen, along with the congregation, look forward to your arrival in June. We pray that God's blessings and Spirit will overflow as we gather for worship, spiritual growth, fellowship, and encouragement to all.

## **INFORMATION to KNOW:**

Zion Mennonite Church (6124 S. Whiskey Hill Rd, Hubbard) will be the location for all worship, meals, delegate sessions, child care and workshops.

<u>Meals</u>: Friday and Saturday lunch and dinner will be included in all registration fees. There is also a Pastor/Spouse dinner on Thursday evening.

<u>Friday Evening Entertainment:</u> "Bluegrass & Blueberries" with *Jericho Road Bluegrass Band* and Gingerich Farms blueberry pie.

<u>Saturday Evening:</u> Roca de Salvación Church (Rock of Salvation) will serve an authentic Mexican meal that we hope you will stay for and enjoy.

<u>Lodging</u>: Listed below are hotels in the local Canby, Wilsonville, and Woodburn area. We have a limited number of local homes available. If you prefer a home stay, please notify the PNMC office upon registration.

- Canby Hotels: (5 miles from Zion) Canby Country Inn
- Woodburn Hotels: (8 miles from Zion) Best Western, La Quinta Inn, and Super 8.
- Wilsonville Hotels (about 15 miles from Zion) Quality Inn, Holiday Inn, and Guesthouse Inn & Suite

Child care will be provided for children of all ages. Junior and Senior High activities are also being planned.

If you have any special needs, please make us aware.

Any materials sent ahead of time can be shipped to Zion Mennonite Church, 6124 S. Whiskey Hill Rd, Hubbard, OR 97032.

Questions: Please contact our church office at 503-651-2274 or zionmc@canby.com